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Secretary Dudek Supports National Architecture Week 

 

TALLAHASSEE—“The Agency for Health Care Administration proudly celebrates National 

Architecture Week in recognition of the integral work that architects do to safeguard health care 

both in Florida and throughout the nation.  At this time, we acknowledge architects for their 

tireless efforts to design, construct and regularly inspect health care facilities in an effort to 

ensure that they meet or exceed regulatory codes.  We salute them for their commitment to 

providing clean, safe locations for the diagnosis and treatment of America’s unwell.  The Agency 

supports the American Institute of Architects’ effort to showcase the positive role that architects 

play in our communities and their contributions to creating and maintaining a safe, effective 

health care system.” 

 

More information about National Architecture Week can be found by visiting 

http://www.aia.org.    
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http://www.aia.org/about/AIAB093187

